
From: Julian Jordan
To: "communications@atheistfoundation.org.au"
Subject: RE: Website problems?
Date: Sunday, 10 December 2023 4:39:48 PM

Dear AFA Communications,
 
I see that the website problems were rectified shortly after my report!
 
Of course, there was no need to reply to thank me for bringing it to your attention! 
 
When I sent that email, I also noticed that, in many cases, images on web pages weren’t visible
on my two mobile devices. Again, I was loath to report it if it was due to my particular
environment, but I will do so now.
 
Here’s what I’m currently seeing (or not) on my mobile devices:
 

iPad Pro (12.9 inch) ( 5th Generation):
Chrome                No images
Edge                     No images
Firefox                  Images displayed
Safari                    Images displayed

 
iPhone 14 Pro:

Chrome                No images
Edge                     No images
Firefox                  No images
Safari                    No image

 
As I can’t reproduce this behaviour on desktop versions of those browsers by reducing their
windows’ dimensions, is it probably unrelated to viewport size-dependent CSS rules?
 
Cheers,
     Julian
 

From: Julian Jordan <julian_jordan@mail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2023 7:05 PM
To: 'communications@atheistfoundation.org.au' <communications@atheistfoundation.org.au>
Subject: Website problems?
 
Dear AFA Communications,
 
For a few days now, when visiting the AFA website, I often/usually get a blank page when I select
an option from the menu. As the behaviour isn't consistently reproducible on my various
devices/browsers, I was loath to report it as a problem in case it was due to my particular
environment.
 
However, in a recent conversation on Facebook Messenger with a former AFA CoM member, I
received the following comments:
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"... the website doesn't work.
...
About us doesn't work.
Nor does contact us."

 
So, perhaps you might like to investigate now that I have independent corroboration of a
problem?
 
One of the reasons for my visit was to see if your recent email Press Release (may I suggest that
Media Release is a better term) had been published on your website, but sadly, the most recent

one dates to the 6th of August 2021! 


